Notice re Draft Statement of Accounts 2020/21 published under Regulation 10(2)(a) of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015.
The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 require the Council to produce a Statement of Accounts for each financial year. For 2020/21 these should be published with the signature of the Section 151 Officer by 31 July 2021. Due to two issues, which relate to the completion of valuations for specialist assets and final figures for Robin Hood Energy, which was a former subsidiary company of the Council which went into administration in January 2021, the draft Statement of Accounts cannot be fully completed. Once the information for these two items has been incorporated into the Statement, they will be signed off by the S151 Officer as giving a true and fair view and the Public Inspection period will commence. Notification of this will be advertised on the Council’s website. 






   
